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APPOINTMENT OF INVESTOR RELATIONS ADVISOR 
 
 
Ambertech Limited (ASX: AMO) (Ambertech or the “Company”) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of NWR Communications as the Company’s investor relations advisor. 
 
This appointment seeks to develop and maximise investor and stakeholder awareness of 
Ambertech’s activities. NWR Communications will assist Ambertech to engage with retail and 
institutional investors. 
 
About NWR Communications 
NWR Communications is a leading independent investor and media relations firm specialising in 
small to mid-cap ASX-listed companies. NWR’s dedicated team is focused on delivering positive 
outcomes through key messaging, building networks, strategy and engagement. The firm has 
offices across Sydney, Melbourne and Perth. 
 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by Ambertech’s Company Secretary. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
 

Contacts 
 

  

Company Secretary and COO  Investor Relations 
Robert Glasson  Melanie Singh 
rglasson@ambertech.com.au  melanie@nwrcommunications.com.au 
+61 2 9998 7600  +61 4 39 748 819 
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